
CONNEC T WITH US!

WWW.PORTOFEVERETT.COM

Follow Port of Everett on social media and like the Port’s Holiday on the Bay Facebook Page!

Share your Holiday on the Bay memories with us! #holidayonthebay2015

You’re Invited to Particpate in the First Annual Holiday on the Bay

Decorated Wreath Fundraiser! 
Hosted by and in support of the Marine Toys for Tots Foundation

IT’S TIME TO TEST OUT YOUR WREATH DECORATING SKILLS FOR A GREAT CAUSE!  
Local businesses and community partners are encouraged to participate in this fundraiser by  

simply donating a decorated wreath for purchase in a silent auction fundraiser. The wreaths can be all 
shapes, sizes, colors and themes -- feel free to get creative!! This is a great opportunity to engage with 

your community and aid in the delivery of toys to children in need this holiday season!

Silent Auction Details:

•	 Drop off decorated wreaths by Monday, November 23  
to the Port of Everett Administration Office located at  
1205 Craftsman Way, Suite 200, Everett, WA 98201. 

•	 Wreaths will be on display at Waterfront Center’s Scuttle-
butt Brewing, Bluewater Distilling and Seas the Day Cafe 
for early bidding November 23 - December 5.  

•	 The silent auction will continue during Holiday on the Bay 
on Saturday, December 5; bidding will close at 5 p.m., 
winners annouced and wreath pick up to begin at 6 p.m. -- 
bidders do not have to be present to win. 


